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Dear                             ; 
 
Thank you for your application to the Faculty of Science at the University of Waterloo. 
 
We received your secondary school transcripts. The Admissions Committee also 
requires your MHF4U (Advanced Functions) and MCV4U (Calculus and Vectors) 
midterm grades from Ontario Virtual School. 
  
Please arrange to have the required document(s) sent to us, as soon as it is available. 
Information regarding the submission of your documents is outlined on the following 
website: https://uwaterloo.ca/find-out-more/applicants/sending-your-marks 
 
If you have already requested the required documentation, please disregard this 
message. The Science Admissions Committee will review your application as soon as 
the document has been received. You may want to check Quest regularly to view 
updated information about your admission status. https://uwaterloo.ca/quest/applicants 
 
Best regards, Wendy 
****************************** 
Wendy I. DesChamp, BA 
Admissions Officer 
Registrar's Office 
University of Waterloo 
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